
 

 

 

 

 

June 28, 2018 

 

 

CITY OF HERMISTON 

180 NE 2ND ST  

HERMISTON, OR 97838 

 

Reference: Transfer Application T-11813   

 

 

The above referenced transfer application was withdrawn from the record of the Water 

Resources Department on June 28, 2018, by Special Order Volume 108, Page 764 (copy 

enclosed). 

 

The transfer application is no further force or effect. 

 

If you have any questions related to the withdrawal of this transfer, you may contact your 

caseworker, Sarah Henderson, by telephone at 503-986-0890 or by e-mail at  

Sarah.A.Henderson@oregon.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Sarah Henderson 

Transfer and Conservation Section 

 

 

cc: Gregory M. Silbernagel, Watermaster Dist. # 5 (via email) 

 Lynne M. Paretchan, Agent 

 Stanfield Irrigation District 

 Hermiston Irrigation District 

 

Enclosure 


